



Summer 2023

Dear Third Grader,

Hopefully your summer is going great. You are probably reading this letter out by the pool, at the beach, on a playing field, or in your cozy room. It is time to start looking forward to the exciting school year ahead of you here at Somers Intermediate School (SIS). We will be trying our best to have fun all year long, while learning as much as we possibly can! There are many great things planned for reading, writing, math, science and social studies!

Not only will you get to come to a new school, but you will also meet a whole bunch of new friends and new teachers. You are very lucky. One difference you might notice this year is that instead of having one teacher, you will have THREE! That's right, our class has three teachers working together to make sure you have a successful year in third grade. You might already know that one of your teachers is Mrs. Jacobellis or Mrs. Makar. You will also have Mrs. Carroll and Miss Foley. We are in school right now planning all of the different ways we will learn together.

We hope that you are just as excited as we are for this year to begin. We can't wait to get to know each and every one of you over the upcoming school year. For now, please put down this letter, get your towel and your flip-flops, and go enjoy the rest of your summer while the weather is still beautiful. Be ready to work hard in September. We will all have a great year together!

Your teachers, Mrs. Carroll and Miss Foley